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March 23, 2021 
 
 
Belimo statement on the Corona Virus 
 
 
To all our valued Business Partners,  
 
In consequence of COVID-19 measures in some countries or regions, constraints in logistics 
start to increase again. However, if current conditions are to remain stable, we do not expect 
to experience any general increase in our product lead times or product availability. 
 
We continuously maintain high safety and hygiene measures in all our sites around the world 
to ensure a safe working environment. We would like to thank all our employees for their 
continued commitment, allowing us to maintain our high quality and product availability even 
in these turbulent times. 
 
If the circumstances regarding this situation warrant, we will inform you accordingly.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact communication@belimo.ch in case of additional questions. 
 
We offer our sincere best wishes to you, your families, and co-workers for the challenges you 
may be facing. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
BELIMO Holding AG 
 
 
Corporate Communication 


